Date:
Dr. (First) (Last) MD 
XYZ Family Practice
123 Main Street
Anytown, ST   00000
By now, Dr. ___________ 
We all know that regardless of what happens with the Patient Protection & Affordable Care Act the health care system is forever changed.  
Certainly there will be new operational models and new opportunities as we navigate the “reset.”  More, importantly, and the reason for this letter, is that new alliances will be formed, as well.
To that end, please allow this letter to serve as an introduction to a potential ally and cross-referral resource.
In my club, we are constantly asked medical questions outside our scope of practice.  The typical response is to “consult your physician.”  However, unlike years past where members already had a relationship with their own “family doctor” -- more and more of today’s members seek a referral.   So, we are now compiling our own in-house referral network and would like to include your practice.  There is absolutely no cost or obligation.  We simply request your approval.  
Likewise, you, no doubt, advise many of your patients to “eat right” and to “exercise.”  Unfortunately, most people don’t know where to begin.  So, please find enclosed information about our services in hopes that you might consider us as a resource for health education and positive lifestyle change. 
To put my “best foot forward” and to demonstrate our commitment toward preventive health and education, I would like to offer our web-based Weight-Management University-101 to your practice as a complimentary gesture.  It’s a 12-week “online” journey that teaches people, in lay terms, how their bodies actually process food and exercise --  and how to ultimately manage their weight and overall health -- forever. 
I will follow up with you next week to see if this is of interest to you.
Yours in good health, 
(Your Name), (certifications, degree, etc)
(Title)
